
Town of Indian Beach Hurricane Isaias Update  

The town is preparing for Hurricane Isaias. Updates will be posted on our Facebook page and by our 
mass email. If you are not on our email list, please go to the town website 
www.indianbeach.org and enter your email address. Everyone should be preparing now for the 
storm. 

No re-entry passes will be issued after today Friday 7/31/20. We will resume issuing passes once the 
storm passes. Everyone stay safe. 

 

https://www.indianbeach.org/?fbclid=IwAR3pv7ihfPN337FaPmqFhdPabzY5V2IrJjIt_jYKRNMH6g77aek-VnyqcKI

